
 

 

 

 

 

 

12th  March 2021 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Our first full week completed. You should be extremely proud of your children. They have settled back in to 

school like they have never been away. They are amazing and a credit to you! It’s lovely to see them all 

again and we are making plans for when we can do all the wonderful things that we have in the past. 

Days out and family events seem a long time ago but we will get there. We’re hoping that we will be able to 

do these in the summer term. 

Meanwhile we have some exciting plans for our school and we are looking for parents who might like to be 

more involved. 

WE NEED YOU! 

Do you have a couple of hours a term to spare? Are you interested in finding out about and shaping what 

the school does? Do you think you can talk to other parents/carers and bring their opinions into school and 

share what you/they want for your children? 

If you answered yes to any of these questions, then we need you. 

Due to the coming to the end of term of office of two of our Parent Governors (during the pandemic) we 

have places available for 2 Parent Governors. All you have to do is fill in the attached nomination form and 

return it to school by Thursday 18th  March. Talk to your child’s class teacher and he/she will explain the 

role or telephone and talk to me. 

We will hold elections in the week beginning Tuesday 23rd March to Friday 26th March, votes will be 

counted at approximately 4.30 p.m. 

If you would like further information about the election procedure then go to our web site – 

www.wellesbourneschool.co.uk 

If elected your first meeting of the full governing body will be on Wednesday 30th June at 3.30 pm. These 

full governing body meetings usually finish before 5.30 pm. 

Please consider being a Parent Governor it is vital to our school to hear the needs of our families and for 

them to have a say in what happens. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms M Mallon 

Headteacher 

 

WELLESBOURNE 

Primary and Nursery 

SCHOOL 

Headteacher: Ms M Mallon 

 

Living to Learn, Learning to Live 

Abbotsford Road 

Norris Green 

Liverpool 11 

Tel: 0151 226 9765 

Fax: 0151 226 3144 

http://www.wellesbourneschool.co.uk/

